6th June, 1956,

Dear Mr. Fondeur,

Thank you for your letter of the 29th May, giving
comparison of the fees charged by ourselves in the
case of the "ZAGORA" and those which would have been
charged by the B.V., in similar cases. Your remarks
have been noted with interest.,

You will, by now, have received my official letter
of to-day regarding the Load Line fee in this case.
I may say that you will be quite at liberty to
charge a fee of Frs. 23,000 whether or not the gross
tonnage, as we now know it, (namely 1437) appears
in the ship's register, if it would lead to an
amicable settlement of the account.

Yours sincerely,

R

YV . L

P, Fondeur, Esq.,
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